
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It's been so lovely to start the Summer Term welcoming 

all the children back in some glorious sunshine. I hope 

you all had a lovely Easter break.  

 

During the last week of term, we conducted a pupil 

voice survey for the whole school. The results of this were 

extremely positive. 94% of our children said they are 

proud to attend our school and 96% said they had 

supportive classmates. I would like both of these 

percentages to be 100%, however I think you'll agree it's 

a really positive foundation to work from.  

 

Today I did an assembly about social responsibility and 

how we can all do big or little things which will make the 

world a better or happier place. This could be simply a 

smile, a hello or volunteering in the local community. On 

that note, I am volunteering at The Big Bark tomorrow, 

which is a big dog festival/dog show at The Bath and 

West Showground. I have been told not to bring any 

more dogs home though! 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

See you all on Monday. 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday 

 Monday 8th May  Bank Holiday    

 9—12 May     SATs week 

 29 May—2 June  Half Term 

 Monday 5th June—back to school 

 5-9 June       Y5s Bikeability  

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

 

Insert photo 

 21st April 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Ben  William  

Class 2 Horner 

           Molly & Ted FK Poppy 
Class 3 Quantock    

    Rose & Harvey Freddie S 

 Class 4 Bucehayes  

 George D & Megan    Ramona  



 

Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Volunteers 
 

We are always looking for more volunteers for various events. If you are interested in 

becoming a volunteer, please contact the school office for more information.  
 

The King’s Coronation Lunch—Booking on ParentPay—Friday 5th May 

 

Our lunch provider, Edwards & Ward, wish to change the menu on Friday 5th May to 

celebrate the king’s Coronation.  The existing menu has been deleted and a new menu 

added on ParentPay.  It is; 

 

Selection of Mini Wraps , Chicken, Cheese (v), Ham or Egg Mayonnaise (v) 

Or Pizza slice 

Or Sausage Roll 

Or Veggie Sausage Roll 

Served with crudities—cucumber & carrot sticks 

 

Pudding 

Choclate Biscuit Cake (v) 

Or 

Free From Lemon Shortbread 

 

Your existing bookings for this day have been cancelled.  Please can you go back into 

Parentpay and make a new selection for this day.   

 

Any problems please contact the school office. 

 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have settled back into school well and it sounds like they all had a 

wonderful Easter holiday. This week we have been learning about being Healthy 

including having healthy bodies through exercise and eating the right food and also 

having a healthy mind. The children took part in a germ experiment to demonstrate the 

importance of soap! We also had a lovely time in Forest School on a welly walk. Next 

week we are learning all about growing and will be spending time planting seeds and 

getting our poly tunnel ready.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

We have had an exciting start to the summer term and created lots of fantastic art.  On 

Tuesday morning, we practised print making with celery to create an image of a fish and an 

underwater scene.  See photos below for our wonderful creations.   

 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

 

What a fantastic start to the summer term we 

have had! The first week back is always very 

exciting and it's been lovely to return to lots of 

news about birthday surprises and puppies! In 

science, as part of our topic on plants, we are 

going to observe the growth of root systems by 

planting broad beans and explore what plants 

need to grow as part of our 'Tallest Sunflower' 

competition. We've immersed ourselves in two 

fabulous books: Marcy and the Riddle of the 

Sphinx for guided reading and The Cloud Tea 

Monkeys for writing, both of which have already 

inspired some lovely writing.   

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News 

It has been lovely to be back in class in the summer sunshine.  We are continuing our learning about 

the Early Islamic Civilisation and Muslims for a few more weeks into this term.  We have started a new 

music unit Madina Tun Nabi and a new computing unit on vector drawing. 

We will be keeping to a normalish timetable over the next few weeks but some of our Maths and 

English lessons will be revision and preparation for the SATs assessments so the children are calm and 

confident. I thank you in advance for ensuring that when the children are in school they are feeling 

wide awake and not suffering from late nights and bank holiday festivities.     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
This is our 6

th
 year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at the 

end of June.  It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and streams. Var-
ious wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presentations on the Saturday 
morning and lead  
nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the meadows.  
There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. Mown 
paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and trade stands, as 
well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 



The Wild Escape 
Celebrate Earth Day as part of the national Wild Escape campaign involving over 500 museums. 
Saturday 22 April, 4-7pm 
Family-friendly event starting with a procession of a giant Hippo sculpture created by local school-
children to THG. Join us for fun art & craft activities, wood-fired pizzas, music, face painting, cakes 
and bar. 
Free event, pay bar and food. More 

Thelma Hulbert Gallery, Dowell Street, Honiton EX14 1LX     thelmahulbert.com 

https://www.thelmahulbert.com/?q=whats-on/events/wild-escape
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thelmahulbert.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CC.M.Wagner%40exeter.ac.uk%7C670c275ef93a428ef36408daad293d45%7C912a5d77fb984eeeaf321334d8f04a53%7C0%7C0%7C638012691136719075%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWI

